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and the end of July 1994.  By consulting the Organization's key partners, estab/ishi'% .n 
accordance with Ardele VII of its C,Onseitution, we hope to identify, in a concrete manner.. ›le 
pees and priorides of each holernber State as .`expressed by its government and intellectual 
community. The dates of these meetings may bc found in-Annex I to this letter. I should be 
grateful if you *ould take  the necessary steps to ensure that yox National Commission can 
prepare for the consultation to be held in your region  or  suhregiOn and thus rnake its valuable 
cOntributiou. 

In  addition  tO the representatives of the National Commissions and the heads of 
UNESCO  field offices and units,. I also intend to invite tcF these meetings the members of the 
International Commission on Education for the Twenty-First Century and of the 'World 
Cbmmission on Cultare and Development from the region or subregion çoncerned to enable 
them to take part in the discussions-that will undoubtedly bear on the subjects debated  iii  those 
tI,Vo Commissions and to inform the National Commissions about their work. Systernadc 
exchanges  of  information between regions and subregions will, of  'course, be organized on the 
outcome of the different meetings. 

I have great expectations:of this kind  of consultation  and 9f the direct contact that should 
thus be established between the Mernber States, through their National Commissions, and  the 

 Secretariat. A worldng document, which may be 'found in Annex  fi  has been prepared to assist 
in the preparations for these meetings. The document, whiCh is intentionally brief, takes the  
fox-ai  of a 'table of contents% its main purpose is to stimulate ideas and present various 
hyPothese;s, It should enable the Member States to state their views on the six-year Plan and 

 the Draft Programme and Budget fcFr 1996-1997 as clearlY as possible. 

As  well as making its contribution during the meetingoill  the National Commieions, eaçh 
Member State may, if it so wishes, send me in writing its observations and proposals on both 
the Plan  document ttrid the Draft  Programme and Budget for 1996-1997, tO reach  rite  by 
31 hdy 1994 az rhe kirest. 

I  have.. in  'fact, to submit to the Executive Board at its 145tb  session,  in October 1994, a 
report setting out the conclusions of the consultations carried' out  in the  first he 'of 1994, 
together with proposals relating to both the content  and ±e  form of the two documents. The 
Draft Plan and the Draft . Programme  and Budget, will then be ptepàred on the basis of the 
guidelines provided by the Execudve Board for consideration by the General Conference at its 
twenryeighth session In:October 1995. 

Accept, MadamiSir, the assurance of my highest ConsideraticFn. 


